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Dear Spatial Fusion Ltd,
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

| refer to your official information request of 19 October 2013 relating to the location of all
registered apiaries in New Zealand.

The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) does not hold the information that you have requested.
We have transferred your official information request to the National Beekeepers’ Association of
New Zealand (NBA). The NBA holds the list of registered apiaries in their capacity as
management agency for the American Foulbrood Pest Management Plan.

The NBA will assess your request under the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Karen Adair
Director Biosecurity Food and Animal Welfare
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